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June 13, 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Members: 
 

As we approach the end of the 2021-2022 school year, we have many exciting events 
and activities that we look forward to celebrating. We have already sent out the Class 
of 2022 high school graduation and eighth grade promotion ceremonies schedule for 

all of our schools. 
 

I am pleased to share with you that we will once again host educational and athletic 
activities this summer. The 2022 World of Summer Programs will be offered from July 
5 through August 4. The registration form must be completed on the PowerSchool 

parent portal by June 22, 2022 
 
All indoor programs will be held at air-conditioned facilities and transportation will be 

provided to K-8 students that reside 2.0 miles and beyond for eligible programs. Online 
registration will be required for these programs.  

 
For further details about each of the programs offered, the 2022 World of Summer 
Programs brochure can be found at www.epsnj.org/worldofsummerprograms2022.  

 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to providing our students with 

these wonderful programs so that they may continue to grow and explore their 
interests during the summer months. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Olga Hugelmeyer 
Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.epsnj.org/worldofsummerprograms2022

